
Children’s and Joint Commissioning Services  

Governor Support Service 

Governors are invited to register for the Summer  term briefing sessions. These 
briefings provide an excellent opportunity in a friendly and informal setting to help 
you find out more about governance matters and issues affecting our schools.   
 
The Summer term briefings have a health and wellbeing focus with presentations 
on the following topics as well as the usual governance updates: 
 

 Social Emotional Mental Health -  schools are faced with increasing 

pressures in dealing with SEMH issues. This session provides an update on 
support provision for our schools The session will be led by Kelly Armstrong, 
Head of Service for Children’s Commissioning. 

 Designated Teacher Role in School  -  Emma Rutherford, Virtual School 

Headteacher will discuss changes to the Designated Teacher role for looked 
after children. 

 Future in Mind - following requests by governors to be kept informed about 

progress with the Healthy Hartlepool Schools initiative on which governors 
received a presentation last year, Jacqui Braithwaite, Principal Educational 
Psychologist will deliver a progress report on the Future in Mind project. 

 
Governors can chose one of the following sessions: 

 

Tuesday 8th May 2018 
9.30 - 11.30 am 
3.30 -  5.30 pm 
6.00 -  8.00 pm        

 
Registration and light refreshments will be available from half an hour beforehand. 

 
Please note the new venue for these briefings  

 
Venue: Centre of Excellence in Creative Arts (former Northern Lights Academy), 
King Oswy Drive,  Hartlepool, TS24 9PB 
 
RSVP by Monday 1st May 2018 to: 
 
Email: governor.support@hartlepool.gov.uk                      Tel. (01429) 523120 

Summer Term Governor Briefings 

To help with venue and catering arrangements governors are requested to contact 

the Governor Support Team to book places on these sessions. 


